
K1 SW Term 4 Newsletter 

Welcome back! It’s been a wonderful start to Term 4. The children have settled into our class 
routines and are working really hard. Lots of great things happening this term: 
Athletics Carnival: 29th Oct 
Book Week Dress Up: 3rd Nov 
Just like last term Mrs Star-Webb will be teaching the class from Monday -Thursday and Mrs 
Laurie will teach the class on a Friday. 
Morning Routine: Please try and arrive at school on time so that students can get organised 
and ready for learning. The front gate opens at 8.25am and there is a teacher on duty to 
supervise children from then. 
Class Dojo: If you need to contact us please send a message through Dojo. We will aim to get 
back to you as soon as possible.  
Homework & Home Reading: It was wonderful to see so much Homework completed this 
week. Well done everyone!! 
Homework will be given out at the beginning of the week and needs to be handed back in each 
Friday. Homework is an important part of your child’s schooling life and we strongly encourage 
it to be completed. 
Home readers will be changed on Tuesday and Thursday. If you would like home readers 
changed please put them in your child’s bag on these days. You can still also use PM Readers 
and Epic for reading at home 
News: Sharing news each week is an important part of our speaking and listening program. 
This term we will have a news topic to talk about each week. 
Week  Topic 
Week 1 Holidays 
Week 2 What I love about school 
Week 3 Jokes- Tell a funny joke 
Week 4 My Favourite Book Character 
Week 5 My Hero 
Week 7 Animals 
Week 8 Sport 
Week 9 What I love about Christmas 
Week 10 Free Choice 
 Music and Library Monday: Music and Library are still on a Monday morning. Children 
will need their library bags to borrow books. 
Hats: As it is getting warmer I encourage everyone to make sure they have their school hat 
each day. Students without a hat will have to play under the COLA. It’s also a great idea to label 
hats and all other items coming to school. If they get lost they can then be returned easily. 
PDHPE: Students will be taking part in Tennis lessons at school every Thursday from week  


